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What’s happening at Promontory Marina? 
Promontory Marina, including the boat ramp and store, is closed to all public 
access until summer 2016. PGE needs to use the marina area to construct a new 
structure, called the North Fork Surface Collector, which will improve 
downstream fish passage of salmon and steelhead. The Surface Collector is 
required under PGE’s federal license to operate hydroelectric power facilities on 
the Clackamas River. The marina is the only space in the area large enough to 
assemble the structure and deploy it on the reservoir. Construction is expected to 
be completed in Dec. 2015, when the North Fork Surface Collector is expected to 
begin operation.  

What is the North Fork Surface Collector? 
The North Fork Surface Collector will be a floating barge outfitted with pumps 
and screens that will funnel fish into a collection pipe for safe passage 
downstream. The structure will be approximately 60 feet wide by 150 feet long 
and will float in the reservoir near North Fork Dam.  

Why is it being built? 
PGE has worked with state and federal fish agencies to improve fish passage at its 
mainstem Clackamas River hydroelectric dams for salmon and steelhead. 
Improving wild fish passage is not only a requirement for PGE’s federal license, 
but a commitment that PGE maintains to ensure the continuation of healthy fish 
runs for future generations.  The North Fork Surface Collector will use advanced 
technology to improve the existing fish passage system. The collector will allow 
us to meet the highest possible fish passage survival for the three dam hydro-
project.   

How does this project impact fishing and recreation? 
All other access points to North Fork Reservoir will be open for the recreation 
season during the construction of the collector. Promontory Park Campground will 
open for its regular season and will remain open throughout construction. PGE also 
offers boating recreation at the following Clackamas Basin reservoirs: Estacada 
Lake (access from Milo McIver State Park), Lake Harriet and Timothy Lake. Visit 
PortlandGeneral.com/Parks for more information.  
 

Update on Promontory Marina Closure  
 

Access to North 
Fork Reservoir 
While Promontory Marina is 
closed, boats can access the 
Reservoir at the lower boat 
ramp*, which can be reached by: 

• Take Hwy. 224 approximately 
six miles east of Estacada 

• Turn right onto Faraday Rd.  
• Travel a short distance down 

the road to the boat ramp  

*Please note: This area can be 
congested and parking is limited. 

The Oregon Department of Fish 
and Wildlife will continue to 
stock North Fork Reservoir with 
hatchery trout. For the stocking 
schedule, visit dfw.state.or.us. 

Find more information online: 

PortlandGeneral.com/Parks 
Questions? Contact PGE Parks Information at 
503-464-8515 or PGEParks@pgn.com.  
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